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Heads Up 
 
Dear parents 

 

Welcome back to school! I hope that you enjoyed half term despite some 
of the awful weather. I am sure that everyone has their own opinion 

about what Boris said in his announcement but for now, staff are 
continuing to test twice weekly until Cheshire East advise otherwise and 

we will continue to wash our hands frequently and ventilate the building 
as before. Please follow this link for the latest guidance on isolating 

should you or a family member become infected with covid: When to stay at 
home if you have coronavirus (COVID-19) and what to do - NHS (www.nhs.uk) 

 
On Wednesday, key stage two had a wonderful experience at the 

Bridgewater Hall where we went to listen to the amazing Halle orchestra. 
I think it would be nicer if the children told you about it, please follow this 

link to some examples of their writing about the day. 
http://www.pottshrigleycs.co.uk/news/a-trip-to-the-halle/67577 

Their behaviour was exemplary and I was very proud of them. 

 
Today, Miss Millington led worship where we discussed the war in Ukraine 

using some resources sent by the diocese. We are mindful to try and 
explain in a sensitive manner but we do need to talk about it with our 

children because they all know about it and are discussing it among 
themselves anyway. Please join us in praying for all those caught up in 

the conflict and for some kind of resolution as quickly as possible. Some 
of the children have suggested that we arrange a collection of essential 

items which I think is a lovely idea– more details to follow soon. 
 

Don’t forget that after school club is on Wednesday next week instead of 
Thursday… 

 
I hope that you have a relaxing weekend. 

 

Kind regards 
 

Joanne Bromley 
 
Head Teacher 
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If you, your child or anyone in your family does not feel well then please do not 
come to school, stay at home and do a lateral flow test. If it is positive, please 
report it to school and follow the latest guidance on isolation. 
 
Diary Dates:    
 

Tuesday 8th March        -  Swimming Years 3-6 
PTA Craft Club 

     Wednesday 9th March   -  Wellbeing Ambassadors to Tytherington High School 
          -  PE & After School Club – DAY CHANGE THIS WEEK 

Thursday 10th March    - Bag to School Collection 
Friday 11th March       - Forest School - Warm clothes, waterproofs and wellies 

- Pott Shrigley Village Hall Bar Reopens – All welcome 
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